
   

   

 

 

 

Individual timetable: June 5th onwards 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are really pleased with the way in which our year 11 students are managing the exam season. Thank 
you once again for all you are doing to support your child during this period. 
 
For the remainder of this week, students are expected to attend school full time, including attending all 
lessons when they are not exams. 
 
From Monday 5th June onwards, students will be following individual timetables, which are built around 
the examinations they are yet to take, so that students are mainly scheduled for lessons in these subjects.  
Your child’s timetable has been given to them today.  You will note that on some days, students may be 
starting school later, or finishing earlier than usual. 
 
Students must continue to attend school in full school uniform during this period of time. 
 
I will write to you again in June with details of the collection of examination results on Thursday 24th 
August. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Vickie Beeby 
Head of School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


